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Assistant Head's Hello, 
 
This week our PTA held the ‘Fabulous Females’ sale and will be back after school today, in the 
school hall, for anyone who wasn’t able to make it earlier in the week. 
Today, Beech Class received a wildlife talk from South West Wildlife as part of the Wild Escape 
project that they are taking part in. Later today, three of our runners will be representing 
Lostwithiel School at the inter-county selections—good luck to all taking part in this event. 
 
Please continue to check our newsletter and class dojo for any updates, key dates  and events. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Kate Webber 

 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE Alice for confident Fred Talk in reading. 

  Emily for great Maths talk in class for some super maths at home. 

   

CHERRY Loic for showing amazing perseverance, overcoming difficulties this week. 
  Maison for fantastic participation in RWI and making amazing progress in RWI. 
 
OAK  Harrison for perseverance and making great progress in your sounds. 
  Corinne for being 
 
BEECH Winny for passion in her writing. 

  Alvy for pride in his writing. 

 

WILLOW Marley for his amazing fractions knowledge and outstanding progress in Maths,  

  Otto for writing an amazing factual tour text with great structure and vocabulary. 

 

MAPLE  Thea and Ruby R for excellent presentation and pride in their written work. 

  Ethan and Gracie for creativity and accuracy in their Ancient Greek vase collage work. 

 

CONKERS Whole Class for their amazing attitude and pride in their SATs tests this week.  
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Please note: children break up for the Easter holidays at 1.30pm on Friday 31st March 2023. As a result there will 

be no after school club on Friday 31st March. School and nursery will be closed to pupils until Monday 17th April 

HEAD LICE  

We are always looking for ways to help combat the spread of head lice in school and realise what a nuisance these 

creatures are! As teachers we are just as vulnerable and spend hours combing our hair too. May we recommend 

that shoulder length hair or longer is tied back and that you check your child’s hair is checked regularly and treat 

as necessary. Please see the link below for information about how to get a prescription comb : 

http://www.nittygritty.co.uk/site/howtogetaprescription.asp 

Fri 17th 

March 

http://www.nittygritty.co.uk/site/howtogetaprescription.asp
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Well done to all the children (and adults) who took part in the Landrake 

fun run on Friday 10th March. 

Good luck to Jowan, Laura and Robben who will be running in the inter-

county selections this afternoon. 

This week we would like to introduce you to Dave the Disco Pig.  

Dave lives in Willow class. He is friendly and helpful and loves it when the children feed him pennies. He reads to 

us, helps us with our learning and even does a bit of First Aid! Every now and again he puts on some party tunes for 

a crazy disco! Even Mrs K gets up for a dance!  

Information on clubs for Summer Term are now available, Please access ClassDojo for further information and to book a 

space. All forms must be submitted by Friday 24th March. Places will be confirmed by class dojo the following week. 
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PTA lottery winners for February 
 
£34.80 ball 21 
£17.40 ball 42  
£5.80 ball 5  
 

If you would like to support the school and buy a lottery ball, it's just 

£2 per ball. Each draw takes place after the 3rd week of the month. 

Email lsalotto03@gmail.com  

Thank you to all that supported our Fabulous Female Sale, all the children seemed 

to love coming along and buying something 'in secret' for their loved ones. We will 

let you know how much it raised after our pop up sale today!. 

 
One of the nice things our fundraisers 
help to buy is books and we have          
provided books for mostly all of the       
classes in school. This week was Willow 

Classes turn, the children were so happy to see new books, especially     
titles they had requested. 
 
Don't forget our safer roads questionnaire to present to Lostwithiel Town 
Council. Please take the time to fill it out and spread the word, the PTA are 
currently working on making the bottom area by the 'bottom bench' safer, 
and car free. 
 
https://forms.gle/C8gFscAPRkxem8Li7  
 
Our responses will then be presented to Cornwall Council Highways for consultation. Show your support by filling 
out this petition. 
 
At the end of the term we are holding a Decorated Egg competition, your decorated eggs will need to be taken to 
the classroom Friday 31st March and they will be judged and prizes given out in celebration assembly. A suggested 
donation of £1 is the entry fee and there will be prizes for each class.  
Your egg can be part of a scene, it can be plastic or boiled or blown. It should be as creative and as colourful as you 
want, we can't wait to see them. 
 
Next term we will kick off with our annual Sunflower Growing Competition. Seeds and pots will be available on Fri-
day 21st April and we are making plans for our Coronation Picnic on Friday 5th May. Please come along to our PTA 
meetings, everyone welcome or if you have any fundraising ideas or suggestions that we can help with and can't 
make a meeting please email Lostwithielsa@gmail.com  
 
  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FC8gFscAPRkxem8Li7&data=05%7C01%7Clostwithielsecretary%40los.celtrust.org%7C1e47127aeef646af92d908db266493d8%7C724c0a5749814d1c8f7a17e33a23eff3%7C0%7C0%7C638145985644474160%7CUnknown
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